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ONE EMPLOYEE TERMINATED, ONE RESIGNS FROM THE 

COMPANY FOR UNAUTHORIZED ENTRY AND THEFT  

Activity Date: May 11, 2020 

Date Posted: May 20, 2020 

Case Number: IL-20-0283-O 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2020-326 

 

One Amtrak electrician in Beech Grove, Indiana, resigned from his position on May 4, 

2020, and a second was terminated from employment on May 11, 2020, following his 

administrative hearing. Our investigation found that both employees entered a supply 

area without authorization and stole company materials. Both employees admitted to 

the unauthorized entry and to stealing gloves and batteries. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


